
September 24, 2001

RE:    Skyline Pines Sewer Connections

The sewer main has not been extended to the Fairmont St. connection for this
subdivision.   Sewer service connections at the property line boundaries are not
authorized until the required subdivision sewer improvements have been made.

Owner/Builders are hereby given notice that Occupancy of  individual dwellings
will not be granted until this work has been completed.    Your signature below
indicates that you accept the implications/limitations of  this stipulation.   

The schedule for completing the sewer extension should be obtained directly from
the Developer.

___________________________ Notarized:  __________________

Date:   _____________________

cc: File
      Planning Dept.
      Randy Nelson, Engineering Division Manager
      Dan Bjerke, Public Works Director
      Jim Clark, Building Official

CITY OF RAPID CITY
Engineering Division

300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724

Telephone:  605-394-5377
FAX:  605-394-6636


